Jan Fletcher

From: Jonathan Mitchel! |G

Sent: Sunday, October 2, 2022 2:22 AM

To: Efren Cortez

& Mark Lee Dickson;Michael Seibe!

Subject: EXTERNAL: revised Hobbs ordinance

Attachments: Hobbs Sanctuary Cities Ordinance (conventional public enforcement).docx
Mr. Cortez:

Attached is a revised Hobbs ordinance along the lines we discussed. The private civil enforcement has been
removed and the ordinance has been re-crafted as a licensing requirement.

Mark Lee Dickson and Mike Seibel have signed off on this version. Please let me know if you have any
question or concerns with this.

-------- Jonathan

Jonathan F. Mitchell
Mitchell Law PLLC
111 Congress Avenue, Suite 400
Austin, Texas 78701

papers.ssrn.com/sol3/cf dev/AbsByAuth.cfm?per 1d=791842

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This e-mail and any atlachments are confidential and legally privileged. This information is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to whom it was sent as indicated above. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or aclion
taken in reliance on the contents of the information contained in this electronic mail message is strictly prohibited. if you have received
this message in error, please delele it immediately, and call (512) 686-3940 to let me know that you received it. Thank you.
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